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Circular 2896 
 

 
Investment Committee Meeting Dates 2022 
 
The Investment Committee meetings for 2021 have now been scheduled as set out below.  I will 
follow up shortly with calendar invites. 
 
Dates: 
 

Wednesday – 26th January 2022  
Wednesday – 18th May 2022 
Wednesday – 20th July 2022 
Wednesday – 19th October 2022 
 

Venue: 
 
For the time being these will be scheduled as online meetings via Microsoft Teams, but this may 
change in due course. 
 
Time: 
 
Meetings start at 10 a.m. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Carla Smidt 
Assistant to the CEO 
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